
 

THE VETERANS SQUASH RACKETS CLUB 

OF GREAT BRITAIN 

 
PRESIDENT: Nigel Belle                                                                                 CHAIR: Ian Graham 
 
 

 
PROPOSED ELECTION OF OFFICERS 

of The Veterans Squash Rackets Club of Great Britain 
via Teams 

on MONDAY 27th OCTOBER 2025 

at 7.00pm  
  
 

President:    Nigel Belle 
Chair:    Ian Graham 
Hon Treasurer:  Robert Smith 
Hon Secretary:  Rosalind Featherstone 
Fixture Secretary:   Nick Sheppard 
Tournament Director: Keith Ragg 
Committee Members: Karen Hume 
     Ash Chakraborty 
Area Representatives: Allen Barwise (North) 
     Ian Ross (Scotland) 
     Lynne Davies (Wales) 
     Andy Murray (Midlands) 
ESM Representative: Stuart Hardy (Ex Officio) 

 


